
Please find below my response to the objection  

Wine Away the Hourz is an online business and the office in Unit 15 will be used to store the 
wine.  The business will receive deliveries and will also be utilising couriers to ship the wine out to 
customers.  There is no plan to have customer come to the office to collect wine orders.  As 
requested by the Police Scotland the premises will not display any external advertisement or signage 
to indicate that the premises is licensed. 

  

The request to have the license to run until 10pm is to allow flexibility.   As mentioned above there 
will not be individuals collecting their orders so there will not be people roaming around.   As per the 
Licensing Board, CCTV will also be in place for Unit 15. 

  

Thanks 

  

 


